“ WoODBRIDGE GREENS....

June 28, 2020

Haley Construction

Dear Jim,

On behalf of the Woodbridge Greens HOA | would like to thank you and
your crew for all their work on our west pond drainage. Your staff was very
courteous, easy to work with and explained fully to our board what had to be
done and why.

1 would also like to thank your office staff who have always answered our
calls with sincerity and followed through in getting us to the right people. Itis
refreshing to speak to a person, not a machine, in this day and age and
sometimes we all seem to forget to mention this. h

Stay safe and we look forward to working with you in the future.
Sincerely,

Alteqy Qars

Helen Crane, President Woodbridge Greens HOA

Cc: Liz Franco, Management
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